
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

In response to the recent Ofsted report, that highlighted some concerns about safeguarding, 
behaviour and attitudes we will be delivering a series of workshops with a range of students that will 
be addressing the following themes; 

1. Inappropriate language 
2. Relationships 
3. Destinations 
4. Misogynistic behaviour 

These workshops will be run during tutor time with follow up sessions during the course of the term. 

If you do not wish your child to participate in these then please contact the form tutor to let them 
know. We anticipate delivering these the week beginning the 2nd October 

Kind regards 

UTC Reading 

 


